STATE AFFAIRS COMMITTEE January 25, 1965

The meeting was called to order by the Chairman who asked each member to introduce himself. He discussed the different types of bills that in all likelihood will come to the Committee.

The Chairman stated that requests for Committee bills would be carefully screened, and while some would be introduced, the Committee should be selective.

The Chairman further stated that the Committee rules would pretty much adhere to the House rules, but that secret ballot would be used anytime at the request of any member, but that this year, he too would cast a ballot so as to avoid the tie breaking votes of the past.

It was stated that the Committee would probably meet every day at 1:00 P.M.

Meeting was adjourned.